
Annually the Church of the Good Shepherd provides 2500 Breakfasts through Enough 


Ministries, 350 meals to the Good Samaritan Haven and 1600 bags of pet food.   The total


cost comes in somewhere around $7,500.00.  For the most part the meals are 


self-funded.  We have a dedicated and conscientious group who shop, cook and deliver


the meals.  What I think is most extraordinary about this group is that not only do they shop,


cook and deliver the meals,  they do so pretty much anonymously.


After the flood in July the “Green Church” was supposed to do the breakfast on Wednesday.


Their church was flooded so they were unable to.  Earl who had spent part of the day 


shoveling out our parking lot and the remainder of the day checking on people and delivering


water called Beth around 10 PM.  The Presbyterians were unable to provide breakfast and


he wanted to know if we could do it.  Both Beth and I were exhausted, but we said sure.


The only thing is we did not have ingredients to make the meal.  Never fear.  Earl contacted


various volunteers and eventually showed up at our home with eggs, bacon, bread and


fruit.  This is just one example of the dedication and selflessness exhibited by the volunteers


In sum, if anyone feels they would like to help we could easily use 6 or 16 or 18 more 


breakfasts.  As long time parishioner, Nancy McGinley, used to say, “Many hands make light 


work.” The Haven meal always can use more hands. Please feel free to contact me.


Many Thanks


Philip Moros



